
I don’t mind opposition or questions in regards to my operation, but what I do mind is 

quoting the wrong Dane County Ordinance number.  Also, what I do not like, is a 

Supervisor from another Township assuming he knows my operation.  I am entitled to a 

fair, impartial and unbiased inspection.  In other words, no one other than the assigned 

inspector from the zoning department should be or will ever be a part of the inspection 

process.  If he thinks, ever, that a town board member will become part of an inspection 

process, then he should be aware that not only will the inspection be questionable, my 

due process will be violated.  I have more, but will leave it at that for now. 

 

Thanks, Cindy  

 

Cindy Cutrano 

300 US Hwy 12 and 18 

Cambridge, WI  53523 

608-423-4307 

subaruheaven@charter.net 

 


